
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/4/2022 5:25:18 AM

First name: Brian

Last name: Davies

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I feel that the river rafting community has been patiently waiting for access to the Clackamas river

above North Fork reservoir to open. I feel ODOT and the Forest Service does not completely understand the

impact this closure has on the recreation in the Portland Metro area. I also feel that ODOT should look at opening

sections of the road rather than just trying to get it all ready at once. For example, opening the section from

Promontory to Moore Creek, then Moore Creek to Three Linx, then Three Linx to the ranger station. In this way

recreation can happen again in stages.


